
The facts about the COVID-19 emergency eviction, 

foreclosure, and assistance options change frequently. 

We are updating our Frequently Asked Questions to 

incorporate those changes. The next version will be 

posted here soon. 

Write to adibacco@granitestateorganizing.org if you 

would like a link sent to you when it is available. 
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